
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/9/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04382-2025' 

From: Cindy Muir 
Sent: Monday, June 9, 2025 1:14 PM 
To: Adam Teitzman 
Cc: Shonna McCray; Kelly Thompson; John Piescow 
Subject: Fwd: Docket 2025001 1-E1 FOL Rate Hike 

Hi Adam: 

Please see FPL rate docket protest below. 

Thank you, 
Cindy 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Wally Chwan <wally.chwan@gmail.com> 
Date: June 9, 2025 at 1:06:36 PM EDT 
To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state. fl.us> 
Subject: Docket 2025001 1-E1 FOL Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC, 
We are a retired couple living on a fixed income. After learning about the subject docket we 
cannot understand how FPL’s proposed increase is fair and reasonable after the huge earnings 
they have experienced. The current economic climate is already hurting the majority of Florida 
residents, we do not need another big hit. 
Please deny this request. 
Best regards, 

Walter and Pamela Chwan 
228 Bunker Rd 
Rotonda West, FL 33947 
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